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• Blended classes meet face to face 12:30 – 2:30 pm 

  

Wednesday 

4 
• Photo re-takes and Maddaugh student photos 

• Blended classes meet face to face 12:30 – 2:30 pm 

Thursday 

5 
• Blended classes meet face to face 12:30 – 2:30 pm 

Friday 

6 
• Professional Day (school not in session for students) 

Announcements  
 

Halloween 

• It was wonderful to see so many students dressed up for Halloween at school Friday. Our 

students put lots of effort into their costumes and showed great creativity. The weather was 

beautiful Friday (contrary to the forecast) so we decided in the morning to have an outside 

parade after recess. Our younger students especially enjoyed showing off their costumes. We 

were thankful to continue this tradition in a safe way this year. 

• We hope everyone enjoyed a safe and exciting Halloween on Saturday under a full (blue) 

moon. As the students return to school Monday (some with lots of trick or treat candy) we ask 

that students bring only a few sweet treats for a recess / lunch snack.  

 

Parking Lot Safety 

• Last week one of our staff member’s cars was hit and damaged while parked during the day. It 

appears that someone backed into the car. A reminder that our parking lot is for staff vehicles 

only. If you would like to park and walk your child to the school building, please leave early, 

park off site and use our crosswalk when walking through the lot. 

• We are also asking our families who would like to drop off their children to do so in the drop 

off area directly in front on the school only. We have staff supervisors for 15 minutes before 

and after school. Please do not drop off your children in the lane by the gates and then cut 

through the parking lot to the exit. Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

Bringing in Baked Good and Treats to Share 

• A reminder that we cannot have students bring in treats (like cupcakes or cookies) to share 

with classmates for birthdays and special occasions, even if the treats are individually wrapped 

and/or from a bakery or grocery store. This is a district wide guideline put in place this year 

because of the pandemic. Remember, these increased measures are for now, not forever. 

 

Masks 
We continue to encourage all students to wear a 
mask when they are outside their learning groups in 
the halls and when they go to the washroom or 
another part of the school. Many students are also 
wearing masks in class. All of our staff is wearing 
masks when they are working with students outside 
their learning group and when they leave their 
classrooms. We encourage all parents to send their 
children to school with a mask (and an extra) and to 
regular wash them so they are most effective for 
keeping everyone safe. Thank you for your 
cooperation with this important health protocol.  

“A day without laughter is a day wasted.”    

          ~ Charlie Chaplin 
 

 

 


